
There are cabro works currently ongoing at the College of Architecture and Engineering (CAE).  The 
works, that started a few weeks ago, are being carried out within the vicinities of School of 
Engineering, Departments of Mechanical and Civil Engineering. The works are expected to conclude 
soon. 


